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19h July 2024 

Together we inspire, together we nurture, together we achieve. 

Diary Dates 

23/
7 

Year 6 Leavers  
assembly 

  Attendance 

Whole School this year  93% 
 

Week commencing  
08/07/24 

 
 

Reception 90% 

Year 1 93% 

Year 2 88% 

Year 3 93% 

Year 4 92% 

Year 5 88% 

Year 6 92% 

Whole School 91% 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This is the final newsletter of this academic year and what an amazing 
week we have had to share with you. 
Three times this week (Monday dress rehearsal, Tuesday evening and 
Wednesday evening), we have been absolutely stunned at the amazing 
performances of Moana Jr delivered by our fabulous Year 6 children. 
They all sang, danced and acted incredibly and they deservedly received 
rapturous applause from each audience! A huge WELL DONE and 
THANK YOU is extended to them for all their efforts and for sharing their 
considerable talent with us all. 
Productions like this can only reach the standard they do as a result of the 
tremendous dedication and passion of the Year 6 staff team. A big 
THANK YOU is also extended to them and to all of the supporters who 
came to the shows and helped with providing costumes etc. 
As Year 6 reach the end of their final year of primary school, they have 
spent a fantastic evening having a disco and sleepover in the school this 
week. The children got some sleep and they all had huge smiles on their 
faces throughout. 
Again, these opportunities cannot take place without staff giving up their 
time to enable this to happen. 
Next week, Year 6 are off to Woodlands and have their leavers assembly 
on Tuesday. We wanted to say a huge THANK YOU and GOOD LUCK 
to every Year 6 child who is leaving next week. 
This week, the children have had two transition mornings where they have 
had the chance to meet their new class teachers and staff. This is always 
an exciting time, and the school was a buzz of activity and excitement. 
We wanted to say a huge CONGRATULATIONS to the children who 
graduated from Nursery this week, ahead of starting the beginning of  
formal education in Reception next year.  
In addition, we are excited to share the news that the building work has 
begun on redeveloping the Nursery. This work will be carried out over the 
summer holiday, and we will be delighted to share the new and exciting 
space with the children next year. 
The end of the year can sometimes be emotional, and we will be saying 
goodbye to not only our Year 6 children, but also the following staff: Mrs 
Hollington, Mrs Wadland, Mrs Pritchard and Mrs Carter. We thank them 
for all they have given to the school and wish them well on their future 
journeys. 
 
Finally, we thank you for your continued support of the school and wish 
you a fantastic summer break. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr Fugill & Mrs Loss 

If your child is absent from school please inform the school  
office as soon as possible. If  you do not provide us with a  

reason it may have to be marked as an unauthorised absence. 
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PSA News 
  
It has been a fantastic year of fundraising for the school by the 
PSA. We’ve done lots including, 4 Discos, 2 Fairs, Mothers and 
Father’s day gifts and weekly tuck shops. 
  
Our biggest fundraising achievement was winning a £1,500 
Groundworks grant from the Tesco Stronger Starts blue tokens 
programme. All the money raised has gone back into the school 
and helped to complete the Castle adventure playground. Thank 
you to everyone who has contributed and to Mr Aspen who made 
the children’s playground designs a reality. 
  
Other things we have funded have been, Talking Tins, Amazon 
Fire Tablets, Outdoor toys for Nursery, Magic maths and funding 
to support the Year 6 production. 
  
Leavers 
A big thank you to PSA members Victoria Kinger and Lucy 
Clarke who will be leaving us this year. Also, a special mention to 
our outgoing Chair Ronnie Lashbrook. Ronnie has been an 
integral PSA member for many years and brought fun and 
enthusiasm to help the PSA to be successful in reaching its goals. 
Thank you to them all for their hard work and dedication. 
  
We are always looking for new members to join us in raising 
money and support for the school. If you’re interested and want 
to know more, please get in touch 
cal-psa@andaras.org 
  
Have a lovely Summer break 
From the PSA 

mailto:cal-psa@andaras.org
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Monday Tuesday Wednes-
day 

Thursday Friday 

Chicken 
Wrap 
Spicy 

Wedges 
Sweetcorn 

& Peas 

Fish or Fish 
Fingers 
Chips, 
Baked 

Beans and 
Peas 

   

Selection of Desserts  

Pasta with a Choice of Sauce and Cheese  

Jacket Potato with a choice of Cheese and/ or Beans  or  
Tuna 

 
 

Please could school lunches be paid for on the day or in  
advance 

 

 

School meals 
 

As of the 5th September school lunches  will now 
cost £2.20. We have not increased the price for quite 

some time but we still remain a lot cheaper than 
many other school. 
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VIP Readers 
A big well done to our last group of VIP readers for the year 
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This group of girls including Callington students Elsie, Hattie, Francesca and Jessica did  
amazingly in Prague.  
 
They performed in numerous categories and placed 10th, 9th, 8th and 4th, in the world!! 
 
They are pictured here with one costume for their musical theatre number.  
 
Thanks to the school for supporting their training and time away to represent England. We’re 
very proud them!  
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